
APPENDIX B 

Disposition of Property – The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 

 The Board of Trustees of the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill has requested 

authorization to dispose of real property by demolition consistent with their master plan. 

 To construct the Dental Sciences Building, which will provide approximately 207,000 

square feet of academic and research space, the university must demolish the Dental Office 

Building (15,759 square feet and constructed in 1975) and the Dental Research Building (39,881 

square feet and constructed in 1967).  The two structures have no historic significance.  The 

$864,000 needed for demolition is included in the budget of the Dental Sciences Building 

project.  Construction is expected to begin in September 2008. 

It is recommended that the request of the Board of Trustees of the University of North 

Carolina at Chapel Hill be approved and transmitted to the Council of State for final action. 


